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The deadline for submitting and certifying the 2021 EEO-1 Component 1 Report is Tuesday, May 17, 2022.

For information regarding filing same, please click here for the EEOC site.

If you are an employer with questions regarding EEO-1 Component 1 Report, please contact Tracy 
Armstrong or another member of the Wilentz Employment Law Team.
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